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Works notification  August 2023  

Upcoming Night Works 

Night works are required at the intersection of Bridge Road and Wattle 
Street to establish utilities infrastructure which will facilitate the future 
relocation of services underground as part of the new Sydney Fish 
Market project. 

The work will involve pavement saw cutting, trenching and installation of 
utilities infrastructure, followed by backfilling and temporary pavement 
restoration. The map shows the location of the work.  

Timeframe  
This work will commence on 28 August and continue for 
approximately 4 weeks.  

Respite will be provided by ensuring residents are not 
impacted by the work on more than two nights per week. 

Authority approvals require this work to be undertaken at 
night between 7pm and 5am, to minimise traffic impacts 
and ensure the safety of all road users.  

How will this affect you? 
These works are expected to be noisy at times. We 
understand the impacts this may cause to the local 
community.  

Measures to reduce impact of the works include: 

• Night works will be limited to two nights per week to provide five nights per week respite for residents. 

• Traffic control will safely guide vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians around the work zone. 

• The noisiest activities will be undertaken prior to midnight where possible, and measures to minimise noise 
will be implemented wherever possible.  

• Regular traffic conditions and pedestrian access will be restored at the end of each shift. 

Works schedule week commencing 28 August 2023: 

Date Time Where  

Mon 28 – Tue 29 August Night works 7pm-5am Bridge Rd & Wattle Street intersection 

Mon 4 – Tue 5 September Night works 7pm-5am Bridge Rd & Wattle Street intersection 

Mon 11 – Tue 12 September Night works 7pm-5am Bridge Rd & Wattle Street intersection 

Mon 18 - Tue 19 September Night works 7pm-5am Bridge Rd & Wattle Street intersection 

 

Please note work schedules may change due to weather, conditions, and authority approvals.  

Key dates 
Commencing 28 August 2023 

Location 
Bridge Road, Glebe, near the 
intersection of Wattle St  
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More Information  

To find out more, download the Bridge Road factsheet.  

To receive ongoing work updates related to these works and other construction notifications please subscribe on 
the project website.  

 

 
For comments or feedback please contact: 

 1800 271 114    nsfm.community@multiplex.global    newsydneyfishmarket.insw.com 

https://media.caapp.com.au/pdf/y75tck/b69a6bb6-1c5f-46a3-9fe7-c975671fb4d8/New%20Sydney%20Fish%20Market%20Bridge%20Road%20Works%20Factsheet.pdf
https://newsydneyfishmarket.insw.com/insw/new-sydney-fish-market/?hview=modal---form-a49d55c8-bd86-47f2-ac48-db425fc986a7&view=NavLink_679cade4

